
Dear WIN-Project Community, We're excited to announce that our
journey has reached its end! The WIN platform is now officially online,
offering you a new path to explore new knowledge and skills and
advance your professional journey. Just a few weeks ago, our team
members from Slovenia, Bulgaria, Hungary, Germany and Greece
gathered in Munich for a two-day event ( June 5th and 6th), to finalise
the project. It was a pleasure to meet in person, share ideas, and find
solutions together. The energy in the meeting room was fantastic!
Over the past two years, we've worked hard to create this opportunity
for all of you. While it hasn't always been easy, our dedication to
finding solutions has turned challenges into valuable experiences,
helping us gain new skills and expertise. Along the way, we've also
enjoyed getting to know our amazing colleague and spending some
convivial moments together!
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During our last meeting, we covered the final aspects of the project: Results of the Pilot Tests:
We're delighted to report that the platform underwent thorough testing by 60 users. These
tests assessed usability, content quality, and how well the platform meets the needs of Small
and Medium-sized Enterprises (SMEs). The feedback from these tests was crucial in refining the
platform. Handbook and Additional Materials: We've developed a user-friendly handbook and
additional resources to support you as you navigate the platform. We're proud to announce
that the platform has received positive feedback from our pilot users. It's designed to be user-
friendly, allowing you to access modules, study at your own pace, and participate in the
certification process. Platform Improvements: We discussed the feedback in detail to make
further improvements that enhance the platform's functionality and user experience. Looking
Ahead:We're committed to making continuous improvements based on the detailed feedback
from our pilot testers. Let's make the most of our efforts together and keep moving forward!
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